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         August 25, 2008 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:   Sandra Pereira 
   Development Review Division 
 
From:  Michael Brown 
   Community-Based Planning Division 
 
CC:   Khalid Afzal 
   Community-Based Planning Division 
 
Subject: Site Plan 82004027A, Leesborough 
 
 
We have reviewed the revised drawings submitted by the applicant. In general, the staff 
concludes that the proposed development is consistent with the goals of land use 
stabilization and compatibility as outlined in the 1989 Kensington-Wheaton Master Plan. 
 
The staff recommends a light fixture(s) be added to the north side of the Rafferty Center. 
This pathway will connect to the center’s parking lot. Staff believes this route will also be 
commonly used by residents of the proposed development and the surrounding 
community to access the Rafferty Center and the Wheaton Regional Library. 
 
Applicant should guarantee the sidewalk connection north of the Rafferty Center to the 
proposed sidewalk on the adjacent property as shown on Mandatory Referral #03501-
F&RS-1: Wheaton Volunteer Rescue Squad drawing plans. 
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